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President’s Message 

Hello Everyone! 
 

T 
he temperatures are 
up and down now but 
I think it is warm 
enough to hold an 

outdoor meeting at my house 
this Wednesday, May 5.   
 
We will have a short business 
meeting at 7:00 pm but you 
may come anytime after 6:00. 
This is for those of you who 
might like to roam around the 
airport or those who want to 
fly in and show your expertise 
at landing on a grass runway. 
My house is having a new roof 
installed and the drive has a 

huge dumpster  in front.  
When you come my way 
you can’t miss it. But don’t 
park at my house. My 
neighbor has a service road 
to the runway that you may 
use to drive to my hangar. 
Her name is Marilyn Foster, 
address is 239 N 2nd St, Kal-
amazoo, MI 49009. There 
will be an EAA sign by the 
road to let you know where 
to enter.  
 
I will have drinks and indi-
vidual snacks of chips but if 
you want more you can 
bring whatever you want. If 
you like comfort then bring 
your own lawn chair. If it 
rains we will have to cancel 
and re-schedule. In that 
case look for an email 
Wednesday afternoon.. 
I look forward to seeing you 
then. Please continue to 
stay safe and fly safe. 
Bob Aardema, EAA Chapter 
221 President 

Young Eagles, Unique Aircraft 
and More. 

 

 

Map at www.EAA221.org 

Ron Ryan 

EAA 221 Newsletter Editor & Secretary 

Unless otherwise specified, our chapter 
meetings are the first Wednesday of the 

month at 7:00 p.m. at the Airzoo Flight Cen-
ter Classroom on the west side of the Kala-

mazoo-Battle Creek International Airport  

Next Event… 

Bob’s Hangar 

Newman’s Airport 4N0 

Wednesday, May 5 

Anytime after 6 

Meeting at 7 

239 N 2nd St, Kalamazoo, MI 

49009. 

http://www.EAA221.org

